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This picture says it all…... 

                                   WE ARE ON OUR WAY!!!!!! 

On June 29th,  2021, we had our groundbreaking and soon the real 

digging will begin. Just a note…. You can see the women using their 

shovels and the men leaning on their shovels… they must work for 

the state!!!! 
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Hello, members. 

                      WE’RE BACK 

Enclosed is  the schedule that we are doing 

at this time. We are hoping to do some ed-

ucational classes in the future. Let us know 

if you have a specific area of interest that 

you would like us to  offer. 

 Thank you to all the people that attended 

the groundbreaking. Thanks also to the 

Ukulele Group organized by Gloria Gold. 

Thank you for making it festive. 

 The dirt should be flying by the time this 

newsletter is distributed. 

   OOOOOhhh, this is certainly exciting!!! 

         Willy Fogg 

       Norma Wynn       



The Mission of the Fortuna  

Senior Center is to 
“Enrich, Empower, and  
Involve Boomers and  

Beyond  

      In looking forward, please save  

                          these dates:  

          August 21- Picnic in the Park 
           September 25-  Oktoberfest 
               Open Mic- 4th Sunday 
                          Starting in September  
  Check with office for confirmation! 
                   707-726-9203 

        Donations have been received in 

                          MEMORY OF  

                     NITA CANNADY 

   From : Neena Olson, Donna  Fedderson  

                     and Marsha Hays 

                           MINI -TRIPS 

We will be starting our monthly 

mini-trips in August. If you would 

like to be in the planning  or have 

ideas for trips, please come to the 

meeting at the Center on Monday , 

July 19th @1:00pm .Colleen West 

and Tami Berg will be chairing this 

committee.  

To ALL volunteers!!! 

Please forgive me  for not mentioning a 

couple of members that helped with the  

tree project:  

Marla Markegard 

and 

George Johnson  

helped with the  

removal. 

                    HELP-HELP-HELP 

         We need to get started planning  

                       OKTOBERFEST 

                    July 21st @1:00 pm… 

If by chance you are not able to come 

please call the office and sign up to help. 

 



                           St. Joseph Pantry Shelf 

                            2292 Newburg Road 

                                Fortuna, CA 

St. Joseph Pantry is an affiliate of the Food for People Network  

and assists low-income people in the Eel River Valley. 

New hours are : WEDNESDAYS from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm 

                  You qualify if you fit in these guidelines: 

Household              Monthly Income            Annual Household Income     

1                                $2,445.96                                $29,351.50 

2                                $3,311.54                                $39,738.50 

3                                $4,177.13                                $50,125.50 

4                                $5,908.29                                $60,510.50 

 

                                 OPEN MIC  

      Returning September  26, 2021 

                           2-4 PM 

                Everyone welcome 



 

            HOORAY      It’s time for BINGO finally!!!!!. 

 We will begin  calling BINGO numbers again on  

                       SUNDAY- JULY 17th 

Doors will open at 4:00 pm and Bingo starts at  

                                       5:00 pm.  

Cost will be $19.00 for 18 games and the HOT BALL. 

Open to the public but must be 18 years old to play 

              Refreshments  for sale– Free coffee    

                         80% payout on all games    

                        

  We are now open Monday– Friday from 9am to 4pm. 

 There are volunteer receptionists at the front desk who 

will answer questions or sign you up for any class that 

you are interested  in attending.  

 They will also be happy to sell you   raffle tickets for the 

July Raffle. This month we are featuring a beautiful 

painting   by Bobbi Bennetzen. 

 There will be a monthly raffle for everyone to support. 

All the classes so far offered have been free to members 

but we have rent, utilities etc. to pay monthly and these 

raffles are being used for sustainability  of our center. If 

100 people were to buy  6 for $5.00 tickets  we would 

be able to generate $6,000 a year toward 

the bills. Of course you may buy more if you would like. 

This money is NOT used for the Building Fund. 

There is a need for a couple of 

members to help here in the 

office.  We need 2 half day recep-

tionist to keep the lobby open.   

Neena Olson will train you to be 

comfortable at the desk. Man or 

woman … it doesn’t matter. Tues-

day and Friday are the days that 

need staffing from 12:30 to 

4:00pm. There is no physical labor 

involved. Bring a book or your tab-

let and play games or do a puzzle 

here for the 3 and 1/2 hours.  We 

are also in need of  a few folks that 

would be able to substitute. 

Looking for someone or  a couple of folks that 

would be able to take over a few duties here in 

the office. I would like someone that is comput-

er literate.  We also need a couple  some folks 

to chair a couple of programs…. It is now time 

to get involved in making YOUR center the best 

one in the Eel River Valley!!!! 



                           
                            

 

HAPPY  BIRTHDAY 
                                  JULY 

 

  2  Diane Larkin 

  3  Dennis Doty, Mj Goble 

  4  Donna Feddersen, Dennis Sousa 

  5  Linette Bourassa, Dennis Lewis 

  6  Denise McClellan 

  7  Bill McBride, Chris Wennerholm 

  9  K. Dale Blevens, Carolyn Crnich,  

       Susan Nessen, Sue Snyder    

 10  Nancy Koeppel 

 11  Vincent Peloso 

 12  Karen Colby, Shirley Corwin 

 13  Alice Brown 

 15  Dale Cooley, Terry Emmons,  

        Mardi Siekmann     

 16  Orval Garrison, Becky Murphy,  

        Jenell Palmer 

 17  John Gaffin 

 18  Lori Dunton, Barbara Murray 

 19  Susan Dobson, James Neal, Donna Queen, 

        Patricia Stolte 

 20  Betty Treder 

 21  Aldene Freye 

 23  Anne Christen, Mike Willis 

 24  John Koerschgen 

 25  Lewis Gregory, Lewis Rooker 

 28  Betty Freitas, Dick LaVen, Helen McRostie, 

         Sue Patterson 

 29  Sharyn Lodes                                           

 30  Laura Clark, Ellen Emmons, Bob Rode 

                          AUGUST 

     

 1  Sandra Hunsaker ,  

 2  Joyce Rocha 

 3  Linda Larsen, John Mogel, Neena Olson, 

       Annie Sicotte 

 4  Claudia Nelson, Pat Texler, Judy Willis 

 5  Barbara Simmons, Estelle Trammel 

 6  John Morrison, Arlene Rose 

 7  Sandy Hansen, Beverly Russel 

 8  Kerry Freedman 

 9  Kenneth Rigby, JoAnne Taylor 

12 Doris Delong 

13 Jerry Ireland 

14  Linda Gillette, Becky Hash 

15  Ronald Musgrave 

16  Kristie Anderson, Mary Rovai, Dean Glaser, 

         Margaret Gow,  

17  Churck Dwelley 

20  Marjorie Colwell 

21  Molly Cate, Claudia Rogers 

23  Davis Buescher, Dale Harris 

24   Johanna Rodoni 

25   JoAnn Blevens 

26   Andrea Sousa 

27   Gwenda Ashburn, Mercedes Crispin, 

         Linda Crosby, Mary Ellen Musgrave; 

         Linda Treadwell 

28 Linda Brito 

30 James Stanfield 

31  Geraldine Glaser 
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———————————————————————————————— 

MEMBERSHIP is open to everyone 50 and older, and residing in the Eel River Valley or the county. 

ANNUAL SUGGESTED DONATION: 

  July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022 (Please circle one.) 

 Life Membership $1,000 Visionary $500  Supporter  $250    Sponsor  $150 

 Friend    $100   Couple       $60 Individual    $36 Other $   

 

Name(s) (1) _____________________________   (2) __________________________________ 

Address ________________________________  City/Zip______________________________ 

Telephone ______________________________  Email ________________________________ 

Birthdate (1) ____________________________   (2) __________________________________ 

 

(  ) Tell me about volunteer opportunities   (  )  Send announcements by email 

        (  )  Send the newsletter by email 

 

Make check payable to: Fortuna Senior Center  

Mail to: 3000 Newburg Rd. Ste. B, Fortuna, CA 95540 

   

Telephone: (707) 726-9203   Email: admin@fortunasenior.org   Web: www.fortunasenior.org 

(Please specify amount here) 


